
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

25th April 2024 

 

 

To all Parent/Carers of Hedgehog Class 

 

As you know, Mrs Dodsworth is pregnant and will be starting her maternity leave on Friday 3rd 

May.  We are all very excited for her and her growing family, we  can’t wait to meet her new arrival.  

 

Whilst Mrs Dodsworth is on her maternity leave Mrs Fotheringham will be joining us to cover.  Mrs 

Fotheringham has previously worked at Mercer’s Wood Academy for a number of years so will join 

our school family seamlessly.  The wonderful teaching assistants in Hedgehog Class will remain 

the same.  

 

If you have anything you would like to discuss about the adults in Hedgehog Class, please feel 

free to contact the school office for more information.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr K Ola 

Headteacher 

 

 


